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9th July 2021                                                                                               Newsletter Summer 8 

   

Dear Parents, 

The summer break is almost upon us.  We have some important information for the remainder of the 
term that we would like to share with you below.  
  
Uniform Swap shop 
We are going to hold a Uniform Swap Shop in school next week on the playground before and after 
school.  If you have any uniform that your child has outgrown, we would be grateful if you could bring it 
into school.  We like to do our bit to help the environment when we can and this is a small way we can 
help so the items of clothing don’t end up in a landfill site.  Thank you for your support with this. 
 

 

Zoolab 
On Monday this week the children had a visit from Zoolab, the UK’s number one provider of ethical 
animal encounters.  The children got up close and personal with a variety of animals shown to them by 
the extremely knowledgeable presenter.  The theme was habitats and the children gained a wealth of 
new knowledge. We would like to thank our supportive parents that gave the generous donation that 
allowed this wonderful experience to take place. 

  

 
 
Sports Day 
The rain held off and the children had a very energetic afternoon for their sports day.  Our expert PE 
teacher, Mrs Armstrong, from the Morpeth Sports Partnership led the children on a series of sports 
activities.  The determination and sportsmanship was wonderful to see and everyone had a great 
afternoon 
 

 
 
Annual Reports 
Your child’s annual report will be emailed to you today.  We welcome any comments you would like to 
make.  
 
 
   



Edinburgh Zoo for Year 4 
The Year 4 children had an amazing day at Edinburgh Zoo.  They walked around the entire site and saw 
everything the zoo had to offer.  The new giraffe enclosure was a big success with the children and they 
enjoyed it when the lions’ roars set the baboons going crazy!  The children were a credit to their parents 
and to Tritlington - well done, Year 4! 
 

       
 
Music Tuition in school 
Instrument music tuition will begin again in school in September.  If your child is currently having music 
tuition from the peripatetic tutor, please confirm by email 
vanessa.gray@tritlington.northumberland.sch.uk by Wednesday 14th July whether you wish this to 
continue or not.  If your child will be starting Year 2 in September and they would like to start music 
tuition, please let Mrs Gray know on the email address above.  The instruments available are guitar, 
keyboard or violin. If your child will be having lessons, Music Partnership North is responsible for the 
payment for lessons from September and we will forward the necessary information to you. 
 

Staffing changes from September 

Further to the information you received last week regarding some changes to staffing in school, if you 
would like to contribute to Mrs Cryer’s leaving present, we would be grateful if you could send in your 
donation by Monday 12th July.   

 

Reverend Alyson Lamb 

It was announced last week that Reverend Alyson Lamb, our school vicar and friend, who has 
worked with school and supported us, will be retiring soon.  Her final Sunday will be 19th September 
when she will be leaving her appointment as vicar of Hebron and Mitford.  We have really been 
blessed to have Alyson as part of our church school and we know that you will join us in wishing 
Alyson well for the future.  

 
Milk for September 2021 
If your child would like milk at snack time in the Autumn term, please send your request by email to 
vanessa.gray@tritlington.northumberland.sch.uk by Monday 12th July as the order will need to be sent 
in.  Any requests received after this date will have to wait until September to be ordered and your child 
will be unable to receive milk from the beginning of term.   
 
COVID 
The government has recently issued guidance for schools for the start of the new academic year.  We 
are currently liaising with the local authority to finalise our arrangements for September.  We will share 
these with you in next week’s newsletter.   
 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs. K. Stephenson & Mrs. J. O’Dell  

Joint Acting Headteachers 
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